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Dear Brothers,
I want to start this Clarion article by

continuing the conversation focused on
forming the New Hyde Park
Columbiettes this coming Fall. When a
prospective Knight completes his appli-
cation he sees at the top of the applica-
tion “A Catholic, Family, Fraternal, Ser-
vice Organization. Fortunately we have
many wonderful women who volunteer
to do a wide variety of tasks around the
Council. Even though the Columbiettes
disbanded, loyal women come every
week to man the Bingo kitchen. Others
will help acquire raffle prizes and some
stand side-by-side with their husbands,
making sure dances and other occasions
are a success. Personally, I think the
spirit is there and the time is now. My

Brother Knights, please share this
Clarion. The future will be better for ev-
eryone with our Columbiettes.

Amazing, amazing, simply amazing,
what else can I say. The members of
the New Hyde Park Knights of Colum-
bus family, individually and collectively
have dedicated three more rooms at the
Seminary of the Immaculate Concep-
tion in Huntington. Bea Schmaeling dedi-
cated a room in memory of her hus-
band SK Artie Schmaeling, PGK, PFN.
Our charity committee voted to dedicate
a room in memory of the deceased
brothers of our Council and Brother SK
George Pellechia, PGK, FDD dedicated
a room remembering the many seminar-
ians the Council sponsored during his
tenure as Vocations Chairman. That
brings to four rooms proudly displaying
“New Hyde Park Knights of Columbus,
Council 2852. Are you interested?
Each year Councils are asked to strive
to earn the Columbian award. The
Columbian award has six major focus
areas. In order to qualify for the award

you must meet the requirements in at
least four activities for each focus area.
The six focus areas are: Church Ac-
tivities, Community Activities, Coun-
cil Activities, Family Activities, Culture
of Life Activities, and Youth Activities.
In this article and in the July/August
Clarion I will highlight some activities
from each focus area. I have asked Bro.
Brian Ennis to post additional activities
with a link to upcoming BLASTS from
Bro. Kevin McHugh. The purpose of this
is to give you ideas on how you can
involve yourself in existing programs or
possibly start a new program. What is/
are your area(s) of interest?

Church activities: In order to satisfy
this focus area the Council and/or you
might (1) take part in the R.S.V.P pro-
gram in sponsoring a seminarian, (2)
serve your church as a lector, Eucha-
ristic Minister, usher, etc. (3) promote
the “Keep Christ in Christmas” and (4)
become involved in your parish CCD
program.
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Council Chaplain: Rev. Kevin McBrien
Assoc. Chaplain: Deacon Lachlan Cameron

Needs Volunteers
Thursday Evenings!

Come Down and Talk To
Chairman Rich Critelli...

He will certainly appreciate it!

Brother Sir Knights,
The next exemplification of the Fourth

Degree will be held on Sunday, October
12th, at the Melville Marriott.  This last
degree is the Patriotic Degree of our
Order. One of the main reasons to be-
come a Fourth Degree member is to join
the Color Corps. Members of the Color
Corps serve at wakes, parades, and
Council functions. If you are interested
in becoming a Fourth Degree member,
please contact me or Bro. Brian Ennis,
who will be the next Faithful Navigator of
our Assembly.

Saint John Paul II National Shrine Filled with Pilgrims
Following National Mass of Thanksgiving in Washington

for New Pope Saints

Supreme News

A national celebration of the newly
canonized St. John XXIII and St. John
Paul II concluded with a procession of
several hundred people from the Basilica
of the National Shrine of the Immaculate
Conception to the Saint John Paul II
National Shrine on Sunday, May 11.

The procession was led by an honor
guard of more than 100 Fourth Degree
Knights. Cardinal Donald Wuerl,
archbishop of Washington, who served
as the principal celebrant and homilist at
the Mass, carried the blood relic of St.
John Paul II in the procession back to its
shrine. Supreme Chaplain, Archbishop
William Lori of Baltimore, had previously
carried the relic into the Basilica at the
start of the Mass.

Once the procession reached the Saint
John Paul II National Shrine, the Apostolic
Nuncio to the United States, Archbishop
Carlo Maria Viganò, read a papal greeting
commending the work of the shrine. In
his remarks, Supreme Knight Carl
Anderson quoted Pope Francis at the
recent canonization in which the Holy
Father repeated Pope Benedict XVI’s
words at the beatification of St. John Paul
II: “He opened to Christ the society, the
culture, the political and economic
systems, intervening with the strength of
a giant — strength that came to him from
God — a tendency which could seem

irreversible. With his witness of faith, of
love and of apostolic courage,
accompanied by a great human drive,
this exemplary son of the Polish nation
helped Christians worldwide not to be
afraid to call themselves Christians, to
belong to the Church, to speak of the
Gospel. In a word, he helped us not to be
afraid of the truth, because the truth is the
guarantee of freedom.”

Cardinal Wuerl thanked the supreme
knight for his vision in making the Saint
John Paul II National Shrine a reality and,
in the Shrine’s chapel, presented a painting
of St. John Paul II to the supreme knight,
supreme chaplain, deputy supreme knight
and several other supreme officers and
directors, including the Executive Director
of the shrine, Patrick Kelly.

The day’s ceremonies were
internationally televised on EWTN, Salt
and Light Television, Catholic Television of
Boston, New Evangelization Television of
Brooklyn, and Telecare of Rockville Centre.

St. Gregory the Great
35th Annual Gregorian Festival

June 19 to June 29
7:00 PM to 11:00 PM

Food, live entertainment,
 rides and games




Fraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal CornerFraternal Corner
"Let us pray for our sick and deceased."

Please pray for those who are ill:

Brothers: Larry Centola
Family Members:  Marie Massa (Wife
of PGK Ben Massa), Michael Hogan,
Sr. (Father of Bro. Michael), Josephine
Dragonetti (Wife of Bro. Carmine),
Mary Centola (Wife of Bro. Larry),
Ninabeth Palces (Daughter of Bro.
Jude).

Please pray for those who have
passed away:

Family Members: Anna Stemmler
(Mother-in-law of PGK Tom/mother of
Alice McGowan).
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Save the Date
Annual Golf Outing

Friday, June 13, 2014

New Hyde Park Council
KnightwearNot feeling like your old self……maybe it’s time to ordera new jacket or sweatshirt!

Council Jackets
Three Colors To Choose:

Red, Forest Green, or NavyMed, Large, XL, XXL$50.00 -$53.00
Golf Shirts

Many Colors To Choose:
Black, White, Yellow, Red,

Maroon,  Forest Green,
Royal Blue, NavyMed, Large, XL……….  $25.00XXL ………. $28.00

Jackets and Golf Shirts
Embroidered with

Member's Name & Council Logo

I have started taking orders.
When we reach the required

minimum,
 I will place the order with the

sportswear company.
Payment due upon delivery.

Thank You!

Fraternally,
Harry O’Connor, PGK

516-328-1826
DaSargeH@aol.comCharity Corner

Please notify George Pellechia, PGK
at 516.248.7741 of sickness or death

of any of our members.

The funds we raise through dances
and events enable our council to be an
important part of the community.

Our charity committee voted to dedi-
cate a room  at the Seminary of the Im-
maculate Conception in Huntington in
memory of the deceased brothers of our
Council…Our council will be well repre-
sented through our participation as a
sponsor of the Katie McBride 5K Run
and the Holy Spirit Church Festival…The
council will provide two monetary rec-
ognition awards at the Notre Dame
Grade School graduation.

Ahoy, Matey!Ahoy, Matey!Ahoy, Matey!Ahoy, Matey!Ahoy, Matey!
Annual K of C
Fishing Trip

Saturday, August 2nd

4:00 PM to 8:00 PM

Princess Marie
Charter Boat

We'll be sailin' out of the
Point Lookout Marina
(At the end of Loop Pkwy)

The trip includes: fishing poles,
bait, tackle, and two experienced
mates. Enjoy a great evening on
the water with friends and
family. As for you landlubbers,
this is a family-friendly activity
as the boat generally stays within
the calming waters of the bay
area.

*Bring your own
grog and munchies

$40 per person
includes the customary

$5 gratuity for the mates

Do ye  got what it takes to join
your chums? Then  get on the

horn and contact:
Bro. John Quinonez at

516-492-4132

Make your reservations
soon…limited to 40 Anglers!

In the council office, a box is
set up so you can drop off

or mail your money along with
the names of those who will be

going fishing.
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The Katie McBride Foundation
Presents

5th Annual Katie’s Run • 5K Run/2 Mile Walk
To benefit the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island

Sunday, June 22, 2014 • 9:00 AM
Participants are invited to a Free Pasta & Beer Party on Friday evening, June

20th from 5:00 PM to 9:00 PM to pick up race packets. It will be held at the New Hyde
Park Fire Department Headquarters, located at 1555 Jericho Tpke. Come by and get
some free pasta and beer, and pick up your dry-fit shirt and bib number.

Both the 5K Run, and the 2 Mile Fun Run/Walk, will start in the vicinity of the New
Hyde Park Funeral Home, but will end at the corner of Wilton Street and Albert
Street, alongside Memorial Park. Memorial Park is the site of the Post Run
Festivities which include a free barbeque for all the participants, a Kids Fun Run,
and other planned fun activities for the entire family.

Although the start and finish are a few blocks apart, we’ll be providing
complimentary shuttle transportation for those that don’t
want to make the short walk.

Register at www.katiesrun.com
  Donations by Non-Participants can be made online
or at the New Hyde Park Funeral Home on the race
day or anytime.

Grand Knight's Message
Continued from page 1

Community Activities: In order to
satisfy this focus area the Council and/
or you might (1) volunteer at the local
Habitat for Humanity, (2) donate money
to the area Hospice program, (3) Coun-
cil supports the Wheel Chair mission,
and (4) members take part and support
the local food pantry.

Council Activities: In order to satisfy
this focus area the Council and/or you
might (1) take part in local blood drives,
(2) monthly bulletin mailed to all mem-
bers, (3) Council sponsors Fraternal
Recognition, Communion Breakfast,
etc., (4) supports a Special Olympics
program.

A big thank you to Bro. Tom McGowan,
PGK and Bro. Harry O’Connor for pull-
ing this year’s Children’s Charity Dance
and raffle together. The raffle brought in
a record amount of donations and al-
though we would have liked to see more
people at the dance, it was a wonderful
evening. Also, I want to thank Mary Ann
O’Connor who did a magnificent job with
the raffle.

On Sunday May 18th, members of the
Council, family members and Color
Corpsmen from our Pope John XXIII
Assembly traveled to the Shrine of Our
Lady of the Island in East Port. We at-
tended Mass as part of the New York
State Council’s annual pilgrimage. The
weather was fabulous and all enjoyed
the day.

The Liddy family hopes you enjoyed
your Memorial Day weekend and we
wish you an enjoyable Fourth of July.
Knowing you are Knights of Columbus,
I am sure you remembered those who
responded to the call of duty, those who
made the supreme sacrifice, and will
remember those who fought to make a
new and unique nation. May God Bless
the United States of America.

Finally congratulations to Bro. Frank
Smith, Knight of the Year, Bro. Ben
Massa, Community Service award re-
cipient and Sarah Carr, Woman of Dis-
tinction. I also would like to thank the
committee: Bro. Tom McGowan, Bro.
Henry Hurtle and Bro. Mike Monroe.

Brothers, thanks for all you do!
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James J. Walker – General Manager

2000 Hillside Ave. • New Hyde Park 11040  •  516-352-3434
224-39 Jamaica Ave. • Queens Village 11428  •  718-465-3210

Election of Officers
for Columbian Year 2014-2015

At last month’s meeting I read off the names of the Brother Knights and their
positions recommended by the nominating committee. I then opened the nomination
process for members to come off the floor. There were no nominations.

Grand Knight .............................. Thomas J. Liddy
Deputy Grand Knight ............. Joseph F. Wendling, Jr.
Chancellor .................................... John A. Quinonez
Warden ...................................... Joseph P. Abberton
Inside Guard ......................................... Kevin Oster
Inside Guard ................................... Aloysius Arukattil
Outside Guard ................................ Edward Falowski
Outside Guard ............................... Desmond Gomes
Treasurer ..................................... Brian Ennis, PGK
Advocate ..................................... Howard Ammerman
Recorder ................................................... Karl Wick
Lecturer .......................................... Ben Massa, PGK

The nomination process has been closed and the above list of officers will formally
be elected at this month’s meeting.

Fraternally,
Henry C. Hurtle, Jr., PGK
Chairman

MOVED? ABOUT TO MOVE?
NOT RECEIVING THE CLARION?
NEED TO BE REMOVED FROM

THE LIST?
Please let us know by filling out this

form, and we'll do the rest!
Clarion Mailing Update • 2013-2014

Name:  _________________________
Address:________________________
Town:__________________________
State ________Zip Code___________
o Address correction
o Add to the mailing list
o Remove from mailing list

Mail to:
Harry O’Connor, PGK

NHP Knights of Columbus
1000 Marcus Ave

New Hyde Park, NY 11040

Please keep all our soldiers and their families in your prayers.
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Father’s Day
On July 19, 1910, the governor of the

U.S. state of Washington proclaimed the
nation’s first “Father’s Day.” However, it
was not until 1972, 58 years after
President Woodrow Wilson made
Mother’s Day official, that the day became
a nationwide holiday in the United States.

The campaign to celebrate the nation’s
fathers did not meet with the same
enthusiasm–perhaps because, as one
florist explained, “fathers haven’t the same
sentimental appeal that mothers have.”
On July 5, 1908, a West Virginia church
sponsored the nation’s first event explicitly
in honor of fathers, a Sunday sermon in
memory of the 362 men who had died in
the previous December’s explosions at
the Fairmont Coal Company mines in
Monongah, but it was a one-time
commemoration and not an annual
holiday. The next year, a Spokane,
Washington woman named Sonora Smart
Dodd, one of six children raised by a
widower, tried to establish an official
equivalent to Mother’s Day for male
parents. She went to local churches, the
YMCA, shopkeepers and government
officials to drum up support for her idea,
and she was successful: Washington
State celebrated the nation’s first
statewide Father’s Day on July 19, 1910.
Slowly, the holiday spread. In 1916,
President Wilson honored the day by
using telegraph signals to unfurl a flag in
Spokane when he pressed a button in
Washington, D.C. In 1924, President
Calvin Coolidge urged state governments
to observe Father’s Day. However, many
men continued to disdain the day. As one
historian writes, they “scoffed at the
holiday’s sentimental attempts to

domesticate manliness with flowers and
gift-giving, or they derided the proliferation
of such holidays as a commercial gimmick
to sell more products–often paid for by
the father himself.”

During the 1920s and 1930s, a move-
ment arose to scrap Mother’s Day and
Father’s Day altogether in favor of a
single holiday, Parents’ Day. Every year
on Mother’s Day, pro-Parents’ Day
groups rallied in New York City’s Cen-
tral Park–a public reminder, said Par-
ents’ Day activist and radio performer
Robert Spere, “that both parents should
be loved and respected together.” Para-
doxically, however, the Depression de-
railed this effort to combine and de-com-
mercialize the holidays. Struggling re-
tailers and advertisers redoubled their
efforts to make Father’s Day a “second
Christmas” for men, promoting goods
such as neckties, hats, socks, pipes and
tobacco, golf clubs and other sporting
goods, and greeting cards. When World
War II began, advertisers began to ar-
gue that celebrating Father’s Day was
a way to honor American troops and
support the war effort. By the end of the
war, Father’s Day may not have been a
federal holiday, but it was a national in-
stitution.

In 1972, in the middle of a hard-fought
presidential re-election campaign, Rich-
ard Nixon signed a proclamation mak-
ing Father’s Day a federal holiday at
last. Today, economists estimate that
Americans spend more than $1 billion
each year on Father’s Day gifts. There
are more than 70 million fathers in the
United States.

From the History Channel

To Our Readers...
With summer fast approaching, we

once again take a hiatus from our
Clarion workload to enjoy some of
Mother Nature’s better outdoor weather.
There will only be one Clarion issue for
the summer months.

As we end this Columbian Year we
can proudly say we did our best in put-
ting out a top-notch bulletin as our coun-
cil was recognized and awarded Sec-
ond Place in the New York State Bulletin
Contest. I thank Roy of Herald Graph-
ics and Lucy of Mr. Printer for their ef-
forts and talent in producing our news-
letter. I thank the behind-the-scenes
guys who help tab, label and sort the
Clarion for mailing. I would like to say
thank you to Brothers: Fred Zoeller, Emil
Natale, Frank Smith, Victor Cunneen,
Nick Cambria, Anthony Tallini, Vito
DeVito, PGK’s Pat Crosson, Tom
McGowan, and Ben Massa.

As always I thank our advertisers for
their support of the Clarion. Many of
them have been with us for years. The
revenue from their advertisements helps
to defray some of the cost associated
with the publication of this newsletter.

Enjoy the beginning of the summer.
Columnists please have your articles in
by July 10.

Thank you.
The Editor

K of C New Hyde Park Council #2852
12th Annual Gillespie - Liddy Memorial Golf Outing

Friday, June 13, 2014  •  Shotgun Start: 1:30 PM
Clearview Golf Course  •  Bayside, NY

18 Holes of Golf Includes
Hamburger or Hot Dog w/ Beer/Soda Prior to Tee Off • Food & Beverages on the Turn  • Shared Cart

• • • •

After Outing, Proceed to NHP Council for:
Hot Buffet Dinner and Open Bar • Door and Raffle Prizes Drawing

$140 Per Golfer • Reservations: Tom McGowan, PGK 516-352-9004



JUNE 2014                                        Please Patronize Our Advertisers                                               PAGE 7

Bro. Joseph R. Smolenski Jr.                     Bro. Michael P. McBride

Bro. Matty Travaglia                          Bro. Jason Latka

Bro. Michael Monroe, PGK

35th Annual
Children’s Charity Fundraiser & Dance

The Children’s Charity Dance held at our council on Friday, April 25th proved to
be a success. In spite of ourselves we managed to bring in a reasonable amount of
money for causes associated with children. This was the first time we held this dance
on a Friday. This was the second year holding it in April, however last year it was
on a Saturday evening. By holding it on a Friday we fell below 100 guests. Not
something you want to do (again). But those who attended (and those who couldn’t
attend) were very generous.

Not that the following are looking for any recognition, but Tom McGowan and I
thought they should: Bro. Brian & Linda Talbot $875.00, GK Thomas & Judy Liddy
$220.00, Dr. Nicholas Virgilio & Friends $175.00, Bro. John McCann $125.00,
Thomas Piotrowski, PGK $100.00, Bro. Patrick Coyne $100.00, Bea Schmaeling
$100.00 in memory of her husband, Artie Schmaeling, PGK, (who really loved being
involved in the K of C), Bro. Victor Cunneen $80.00, Bro. Helmut Schuler $60.00
and Bro. David Goodsell $50.00. And I thank everyone who participated by attending
the dance or sent in their chance books. All the donations, small or large, were greatly
appreciated. It’s never taken for granted. The combined monies raised for Children’s
Charities includes the Raffle portion of $ 4,440 and the Dance portion of $1,190 which
totals: $5,630.

We congratulate the following winners: First Prize $500 Bro. Patrick McGowan,
Second Prize $250 Bro. Ed Long, and Third Prize Bro. John Dudek.

Special thanks to Joe Renta, PGK for again taking the reservations and Tom
McGowan, PGK for handling the chance books as they came in.

Fraternally,
Harry O’Connor, PGK

Sharing the
Good News

Engagement, Birth and Graduation…
In that order; as it was a busy week

for the O’Connor clan. On Friday, May
23rd our daughter, Meghan, got engaged
to John Tucker. On Memorial Day, May
26th our son, Bro. Chris, and his wife,
Victoria, became parents for the first
time. Madalynn was born at 1:30 AM at
North Shore Hospital. She weighed 7
lbs, 1 oz and measured 20 & ½ inches.
This is our first grandchild. And our
daughter, Katy, graduated with a Bach-
elor of Arts Degree from Queens Col-
lege on May 29th. To say the least,
MaryAnne and I are very happy for our
children and wish the best for them all.

Fraternally,
Harry O’Connor, PGK
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516-286-7923

Featuring Products by

ALL PRINTING
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K OF C OFFICERS
MEETING 8:00 PM

K OF C
MEETING
8:00 PM

COLUMBUS CLUB
MEETING
8:00 PM

(NO MEETINGS
JULY & AUGUST)

K OF C SENIORS
11:00 AM

K OF C SENIORS
11:00 AM

(NO MEETINGS
JULY & AUGUST)
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K OF C
GOLF OUTING

CLEARVIEW GC

BINGO
VOLUNTEERS

DINNER

S.T.O.P
PROGRAM

TULLY PARK

FLAG DAY

FIRST DAY
OF SUMMER

HAPPY
FATHER'S

DAY

K ATIE'S
5K RUN
9:00 AM

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

NESBITT

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

BARBOLLA

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.

McCANN

B NI G O

7:00PM
CAPT.
ENNIS

Congratulations to our K of C Volunteers!
Frank Smith • Knight of the Year

Ben Massa, PGK • Community Person Award
Sarah Carr • Distinguished Lady AwardThanks to All our Volunteers!

July Calendar
July  3:   BINGO Capt. Barbolla July  4:  Independence Day
July  7:   K of C Officers Meeting July  8:   K of C Meeting
July 10:  BINGO Capt. Nesbitt July 17:  BINGO Capt. McCann
July 24:  BINGO Capt. Ennis July 31:  BINGO Capt. Barbolla



Residential
Commercial

Jack O'Sullivan
Martin  Crerand

Tel: 516-354-0002
Fax: 516-488-9569
718-284-3600

3 Hoffman Road
New Hyde Park, NY

11040
290 BROADWAY, GARDEN CITY PARK, NY 11040

516-742-5961 • FAX 516-742-5968

• SHOW-QUALITY WORKMANSHIP
• HONEST WORK AT REASONABLE PRICES
• CUSTOMER SATISFACTION GUARANTEED

Established 1986

Joe Stelmokas
John Quinonez

Brother Knight

•  We Make Bodies Beautiful  •

PAINTING - DECORATING
WALLCOVERING - SHEETROCK
TAPING - POWERWASHING

INTERIOR/EXTERIOR
516-375-2446
917-803-7443
ANTHONY                              NEW HYDE PARK, NY

Ace-DecorAce-DecorAce-DecorAce-DecorAce-Decor'

Father McGivney Guild
The Order of the Knights of Columbus has established

The Father McGivney Guild to promote the cause for
canonization of our founder, Father Michael J. McGivney.
The goal of the Guild is to spread the good word about his
holiness to life, to encourage devotion to his memory, and
to seek his intercession before the throne of God.

Membership is open to anyone who wishes to share in this
mission of making known the life and work of Father
McGivney and of encouraging devotion to his memory. All
one need to do is fill out the application below and mail it in
to become enrolled. There is no charge to enroll, but
donations are accepted. As a member you will receive a
newsletter and periodic updates on the progress of the
cause for canonization.

Welcome to the Guild. We ask your prayerful support that
God’s will be done and that the Spirit guide us each step
along the way.

Yes! I wish to enroll in the Guild and to receive the
newsletter.

Complete and return to:

The Father McGivney Guild
1 Columbus Plaza

New Haven, CT 06510-3326

Planning a Special Occasion?
Don’t Overlook Your

Knights of Columbus Hall
For Your Catered Event

• • • • •
New Hyde Park Council’s

Two Banquet Rooms
Provide the Perfect Place to Celebrate

With Family and Friends!
• • • • •

For information, please contact
Harry O’Connor, PGK or Nick Cambria

516.352.2852

LUCY IS NOW WITH RAY - BLOCK STATIONERY CO., INC     516-428-2010

"COMPLETE LINE OF OFFSET PRINTING"
3 Plainfield Ave.  Floral Park, NY 11001 (Corner of Jericho Turnpike)

(516) 328-1497
JANBALLOONS

PARTY CAKES

WE DELIVER

ALL OCCASIONS

Tax Services  Accounting Business Logistics
K of C Brother

Joseph Scarpa, CPA PC
516-785-1937
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(516) 354-2258

PETER M. CAPUTO, BROKER 

ERA Caputo Realty 
Direct:  (516) 354-7857 

Office: (516) 437-0333 

     Senior Relocation 

           Appraisals 

Real Estate Management 

• extensions
• dormers
• decks
• vinyl siding
• wood siding
• bathrooms
• kitchens
• basements

• windows
• doors
• skylights
• gutters

& leaders
• sheetrock

& spackle
• paneling & trim

Rick Bremer
Levittown, N.Y. 11756

516.735.3914

Bremco
Home Improvements, Inc.

Licensed • Insured

Brother

(Council Brother)

Office Hours By Appointment

HEALTH
THROUGH CHIROPRACTIC

Dr. Nicholas M. Virgilio

516-354-3651
2035 Hillside Avenue

New Hyde Park, NY 11040

FUNTIME MUSIC & VIDEO
JOHN AMBROSINO

NADINE AMBROSINO
Tel: 516-437-5199
Tel: 631-543-1184
Fax: 631-543-2312

Music & Video
For All Occasions

Complete Entertainment
Company

D.J.

Dominick's
Italian & American Delicatessen

Produce • Deli • Grocery • Dairy
Superior Catering

"All Cooking Prepared In Our Own Kitchen"
401 Herricks Rd., New Hyde Park, NY 11040

516-746-2116

(516) 294-7018
Pyramid Jewelers

GOLD & DIAMONDS
SPECIALIZED IN CUSTOM DESIGNS

ALLAN A. WALSH
20 HILLSIDE AVE. • WILLISTON PK., NY 11596

• • • • •

  

SASASASASAVE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!VE MONEY !!!
Change your old jewelry

into new design
All jewelry repairs done on premises

718-470-0808                     516-437-5343
LIC# 1008                                                          LIC# 2060

Tri-County
Instant Plumbing & Heating, L.L.C.

www.cesspoolcare.com

FRANK J. MUSELLA                              JOHN J. MUSELLA

Licensed
 Plumbers

  All watches repaired by
      Rolex technician

70 WINDSOR AVENUE
MINEOLA, NY 11501

HEATING SPECIALISTS
FUEL OIL - OIL BURNERS
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Baron & Goodsell
Attorneys at Law

516-328-3254
Wills, Trusts and Estates

Elder Law
Real Estate

• • • • •
Patricia A. Goodsell, Esq.

608 Jericho Turnpike
New Hyde Park, NY 11040

THOMAS  BARBARO, D.P.M.
Board Certified Podiatrist

800 B Jericho Tpke. • New Hyde Park, NY

516-326-7979

• NEW PATIENTS WELCOMED •

BROTHER KNIGHT GINO SCARTOZZI, D.P.M.
BOARD CERTIFIED, DABPOPPM, FACFAOM

2 ABERDEEN ROAD
NEW HYDE PARK, NY 11040
TELEPHONE: (516) 326-7936

OFFICE HOURS BY APPOINTMENT

NEW HYDE PARK PODIATRY

CITY LINE

1640 HILLSIDE AVENUE
NEW HYDE PARK,  N.Y. 11040
(516) 354-9037
(718) 343-5525

Flowers For All Occasions
www.shopcitylineflorist.com

teleflora
FLORIST

CityLine

Park Funeral
 Chapels

Generations of
Dignified Personal Service

2175 Jericho Turnpike
Garden City Park, NY 11040

(516) 747-4300

www.parkfuneralchapels.com

A Song For Ireland

MUSIC FOR ALL OCCASIONS
40 Fulton Ave., Garden City Park, NY 11040

(516) 248-9214

A delicious new RTD tea
with a ROAR of goodness!

Dom Pagano
Owner, Dandy Lion Tea LLC

DandyLionTea@gmail.com
www.dadnyliontea.com
phone 718-441-4422

cell 347-242-1678
fax 718-846-0020

Please Patronize Our Advertisers

Thursday Nights!!!  Be There!!!


